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19th March 2025 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

School Photo Day 
 
 

The school photographers will be in school on Thursday 27th March 2025.  Each child will 
have an individual portrait taken and then be part of a class group photograph. 
Parents/Carers will have the opportunity to buy the photographs if they would like to do so. 
 
Children need to come to school in their normal school uniform. Children in Years  1 and 6 
who have PE on Thursday can still come to school in their PE Kit but must wear their 
Cottingley Village Primary School sweatshirt, cardigan or PE Hoodie. 
 
 

Kind regards 

 

 

Gail Kelley 

Parental Involvement Worker 

 

 

 

 


